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       Třebíč, on 25 July 2016 

 

Subject: Notification of Change of Company Name OT Energy Services a.s. 

 

Dear Business Partners, 

We are pleased to announce that with effect from 1 August 2016, with registration in the 
Commercial Register, the name of the Company OT Energy Services a.s., with its registered office at 
Pražská 684/49, Třebíč, Post Code 674 01, ID number: 49433431, registered in the Commercial 
Register administered by the Regional Court in Brno, Section B, Insert 4153, will change to  

I&C Energo a.s.  

We would like to assure you that all other contact and identification information (i.e. address of the 
registered office, ID number, VAT number, bank account numbers, telephone and fax numbers, etc.), 
as well as the Company´s scope of business, remain unchanged. The change of the Company’s 
commercial business name of the Company does not affect the rights and obligations of our 
Company with regard to its business partners, nor their rights and obligations with regard to our 
Company. The change does not affect already signed contracts.  

As of 1 August 2016 all new business correspondence, invoices, orders, conclusion of new contracts 
or amendments to existing contracts, as well as all other negotiations conducted between our 
Company and you will be implemented under the new business name. Therefore we respectfully ask 
you to take into account the aforementioned change for any future communications carried out with 
our Company after 1 August 2016.  

Given the large number of our employees and extensive administration, which refers to the process 
of implementing the new business name in all company locations, any issues associated with the 
process will be completed by 31. 12. 2016 at the latest. 

 

Thank you, we look forward to further cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Ing. Jiří Holinka, MBA 

Chairman of the Board of Directors 

 Ing. Štefan Okruhlica 

Vice Chairman of the Board of Directors 

 

 


